
Thank 
You!

 Weekly Monthly Annually  by I will increase my regular contribu�on

Please send envelopes. I/We have not been receiving them.
I/We will pray for our parish community.

Full Name: _________________________________________________________________________
Address: ___________________________________________________________________
City/State/Zip: _______________________________________________________________
Your Cell Phone Number: _____________________________________________________
Your Email: _________________________________________________________________
Your Birthdate: _____________________________________________________________
Your Preferred Language:         English Español             Other: ______________________

Please contact me

Including the church

(1 Peter 4:10)

$10 $15$5 $20 $25 $50
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$

in My Will

October 29, 2023

Dear parishioner of Our Lady of Lourdes,

Our family here at Our Lady of Lourdes has so much for which we are thankful. Here we have welcomed new life into 
the world. Here both young and old have been welcomed into our Catholic faith. Here we have celebrated marriages and 
anniversaries. Here our good friends have supported us in good times and bad.

Here we find a place of prayerful comfort.

By remembering all the reasons why Our Lady Lourdes is an important part of our lives, we are encouraged to give a 
generous amount of time, talent, and treasure so that our family can remain strong.

Our Lady of Lourdes is a community of hope and a place to belong. Through our celebration of the Eucharist and 
other Sacraments, through our many outreach ministries, through our spiritual and educational programs, through our 
community and social gatherings, we experience God’s goodness. In turn, our generous stewardship ensures that even 
more people will come to know our loving God.

During our Stewardship season, I ask not only for your continuing support, but that you will also join me in hoping that 
the spirit of generosity will touch every person in our parish so that together we can continue to do great things for our 
community and building of the Kingdom of God. As God has been generous to us, I am hoping you can be generous to 
support our community.

I thank you for your past support and thank you for considering an increase in your parish stewardship. If you can, please 
make your new stewardship commitment by returning the enclosed bottom tear off in the collection basket to share in our 
community effort this year.

If you’re receiving this letter, it’s possible that you’re new to our parish, “Welcome!” We are thrilled to have you join us. 
If you are considering making Our Lady of Lourdes your spiritual home, I invite you to please fill out a welcome card 
enclosed with this letter and place it in the collection basket.

I remain a truly grateful pastor,

Fr. Phil
SCAN HERE

I/We will be giving online. Please visit:  
www.ourladyoflourdesdaytona.com or scan the QR 
code on my letter above.
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